
From: monica brown  

Date: May 23, 2014 at 10:01:24 AM EDT 

To: "smaguire@london.ca" <smaguire@london.ca> 

Subject: Concerns regarding removal of crossing guards. 

I would like to express my disapproval with the removal of crossing guard on Wellington and 

Emery and invite you to stand with us in this crossing to witness how dangerous it is for our kids 

to do this by themselves. I walk  my daughter and her friends to Holy Rosary Catholic 

Elementary School every day and I have witness how distracted drivers go true the red light even 

with the crossing guard in front of them, now imagine a distracted kid crossing the street full of 

drivers that do not pay attention to lights. And it doesn't matter if there is 13 or a 100 kids 

crossing the street it only takes one kid to get hurt for everybody to start saying "This Crossing Is 

Dangerous". 

 

Lets do this right is kids we are talking about and we all are responsible for their safety. Pleas 

advise me how or where I can find more information about meetings or discussion about this 

topic because I want to be part of this decision and express my opinion. 

 

Thank you. 

Monica Brown. 
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